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 Svenska Fallskärmsförbundet 

Assessment of the recommendation response from The Swedish 

parachute association (SFF) 

The Swedish Accident Investigation Authority (SHK) published on 30 January 

2023 the final report (SHK 2023:03) concerning an accident at Örebro Airport on 

8 July 2021 related to parachute operations. The report provided five safety 

recommendations, one of which to SFF (SHK 2023:03 R5). 

The SFF was recommended to take measures in conjunction with the parachute 

clubs to ensure that mandatory information and training has been received by all 

pilots. 

SFF has responded to the safety recommendation and described the measures that 

has been taken and that will be taken in the future. 

SHK makes the assessment that the safety recommendation is satisfactory (Closed 

– adequate response). 

Best regards, 

Jenny Ferm 

Chair Accident Investigations 


